School Newsletter: Friday 10th May 2024

Dear Parents and Carers.

What a lovely day it's been. It's great to see the children playing on the field and enjoying the sunshine. We had a super book week last week. Everyone made a huge effort with their costumes and the children all looked amazing. The eggs submitted for the 'decorate an egg 'competition were of such a high standard; winners will be announced today and the children who participated will be receiving certificates too.

Our Home and School Association are beginning to make plans for the summer fair and are in desperate need of volunteers. Please let us know if you can help in any way, however small. All offers of help will be gratefully received.

Next week is a busy week: we welcome Mrs Brailsford back to school from her maternity leave and Year 6 will be sitting their SATS. They have all worked extremely hard and are more than ready for the challenges they face. Good luck children—we know that you can do it!

Have a great weekend everyone. Enjoy the sunshine

Mrs Harris

Worship: Resilience

We thought about how life can be like a road trip; we know that we will meet challenges—bumps in the road—and we need to be able to cope with them. We listened to the stories of Joseph and Moses and thought about how they coped with bumps in the road it. We can learn a lot about resilience from these stories. Ask your children about them and ask them to sing the resilience song to you too!

USEFUL DATES 2023-2024

13th May	SATs week
23rd May	Praise worship -new date
24th May	Break up for half term
	Non uniform day - £1 donations
3rd June	Back to school
I2th June	Class photographs
I4th June	Non uniform day -sweets
21st June	Non uniform day -summer toys
22nd June	School reunion for ex pupils
25th June	Sports day KS 2 9.15, KS I 1.30
28th June	Summer fair and non uniform day
	-bottles

Family trip to Weston

6th July



<u>Class</u> photographs

Class photographs will be taken on Tuesday 12th June.

Reunion

Mrs Harris is holding a reunion for ex Cradley pupils.

Please pass on the flyer attached to anyone you know who may be interested.

Thank you so much.

Please help!!

The summer fundraising season is upon us and HSA are in desperate need of volunteers. This could be helping to collect donations on non-uniform days, selling ice creams after school, selling raffle tickets on the gate or helping at the summer fair. If you are able to help please let Mrs Harris know and she will pass on your details.

i lease help..

Sun hats and cream

On warmer days
please make sure your
child has sun cream
on and brings a hat.

Aspirations fair—can you help?

We are working with Halesowen schools to organise an aspirations fair for Year 5 pupils from across the township. Each school has been asked to find 2 parents or ex pupils who are happy to come along and talk about their job. There is no need to prepare a presentation and guests are not asked to speak to the whole group. The aim is to raise awareness of the range of careers that are available and also to celebrate successes of members of our community. Please come and have a chat with Mrs Harris if you think you could offer us a couple of hours of your time.

Grab bags

You will be able to order grab bags for your children from Monday 3rd June. Please order these in the usual way and by the usual deadline.

Ordering dinners

Please make sure that you order your child's lunch by Sunday evening. 17 people didn't order dinners this week.

Before school safety.

In the interest of safety please do not let your children play around cars on the school car park before school. Please use the park opposite if you are early and the children want to run around.

Trainers

Please remember that trainers are not part of school uniform and should only be worn in exceptional circumstances and following a discussion with a member of staff.

Consent for class trips

Now the summer months are approaching, we have lots of class trips happening. Please look out for trip letters and ensure that you return the consent form so that your child is able to attend.

HSA non-uniform days

Friday 24th May —£1 donation

Friday 14th June — sweets

Friday 21st June - summer toys

Friday 28th June - bottles

Seaside trip

We have now filled a second coach for our trip to Weston-super-Mare! Thank you to those of you who have paid. If you haven't yet paid please contact the office to discuss a payment plan.